
[Type here] 
 If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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This Week… 
We have been learning our Harvest Poem for the 
Poetry Recital. Everyone took part. The children 
were fantastic performing their poem, and helped us 
to think about our school Vision We have also been 
working really hard on our spellings. We have been 
using digraphs and trigraphs in our words. 

In Maths we have been adding and subtracting 1 digit 
numbers to/from two digit numbers. We have been 
using practical equipment (base 10) to help us. 

Next Week.... 
 

We will be looking at Non-fiction texts whilst 
continuing to focus on our phonics sounds. 

 
In Maths we will be looking at applying addition and 

subtraction to real life problems. 
 

 

Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli’s 

Weekly Newsletter. 
4th October 2019 

Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am 
– 8:55am 

Dates for Your Diary 
 
8th Oct – Bog Eyed Jog @ 9:20am 
11th Oct – Rainbow of Hope Dress up day - £1 
11th Oct - Bingo at St Bernadette’s 
10 Oct – Harvest of Hope Toy Sale 
13th Oct - Harvest Service at St Christopher’s 
17th Oct – Nasal Flu Vaccine 
18th Oct – Break Up @ 3:15pm 
29th Oct – School Opens 
30th Oct – Open Day 2pm-6pm 
21st Nov – Parents’ Evening 3:30-5, 6:00-7pm 
 
 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Jensen, Darcie, Esme, George, Logan, 
Myles, Jayden, Archie, Georgia, Tom, 
Millie, Micah, Charlie, Eva-Mae, Mia 
and Dorka. 

Certificates and Awards 

 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Dorka – For fantastic subtracting! 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Thankfulness –  

Jayden 

 

REMINDER: BISHOP’S HARVEST APPEAL 
We are supporting this year’s Bishop’s Harvest 

Appeal, by raising money to help Friends of Mulanje 
Orphans (FOMO) bring hope to vulnerable children 
in Malawi, and help Christian Aid empower women in 

Honduras to take the lead in tackling climate 
change. As a Christian school we want to help bring 
positive CHANGE, DIGNITY and HOPE to our global 
neighbours. The Ethos group and Extra Milers came 

up with 3 ways to raise funds. They shared their 
ideas with the whole school when they led our 
whole school worship this week and were truly 

inspirational! 
On Thursday 10th October we are having 

a Harvest of Hope Toy Sale. We ask that the 
children bring in a toy(s) they are no longer playing 

with, or even ones they still love as a real act of 
sacrificial love! The children will then be able to buy 
each other’s toys and can bring up to a maximum of 

£5 to spend at the sale.  
On Friday 11th October we are having a Rainbow 
of Hope dress up day. For a £1 donation, children 

can come dressed in any colour(s) of the rainbow- a 
wonderful symbol of Christian Hope.  

The children also decided we will sell rainbow paper 
butterflies (50p each) in colours of the rainbow to 

make a Butterfly Rainbow. 
 


